
Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary
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A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

January 12, 2022

Dear Mary Queen School Families,

Tuition for the 2022-2023 school year has been set and the new tuition rate is included

with this letter. Father Dan, in collaboration with the parish finance council, the school

finance council and school council has approved a 6% increase in tuition. The increase in

tuition addresses the rising costs for salaries and benefits for our faculty and staff and the rise

in other fixed expenses. When determining tuition, we try to keep a balance between

affordability for our families and the strategic needs of the school with consideration to a zero

deficit budget. We encourage our families to keep in mind that the actual cost to educate a

student is greater than paid tuition; tuition and fees cover approximately 60% of school

expenses, with the remainder of the total cost being covered through parish subsidy and

fundraising. We will continue to strive to keep increases to a minimum through diligent

financial stewardship and control of expenses. The administration, faculty and staff are

committed to providing quality Catholic education for all our students.

The Stewardship rate is available to our active Mary Queen parish families. Mary

Queen does offer tuition assistance to registered parishioners through the FACTS Grant and

Aid https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3WDKM and there are opportunities for scholarships

through our Mary Queen School Scholarship Endowment Fund. Another way to help offset

your costs is to pay your 2022-2023 tuition in full by July 1, 2022 to receive a 2% discount.

The best way to help our school is to refer a family. If you refer a family and they register,

then in September, you receive a $250 tuition credit! Refer more than one family and the

savings are endless!
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Thank you for the sacrifice and commitment for our school. Your dedication and

involvement in the life of the school and the parish contributes to making Mary Queen of the

Holy Rosary School not only a nationally recognized Blue Ribbon School of Excellence, but

also an excellent example of Catholic Education. Our faculty and staff are dedicated to

educating all our students in religious, academic, artistic and social areas and strive to provide

all students with the tools necessary to become successful, responsible, contributing, loving

members of our church community and society.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rebecca Brown

Principal
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